Re: telephone number

From: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk
Date: 09/01/2020 (07:11:20 GMT)

To: BUCK, Simon

Dear Simon,

Sorry, | do not look in my mail every day and it may be better to use my personal email box
daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk unless Keith wants to talk about corruption at the Town Hall, UK Docks etc.
My home phone is 01665 799nnn and a message can be left on it - my mobile is 07870 1766nnn and |
deliberately run it with limited functionality. It is set not to connect through the internet but | do have a
tablet which is connected to the internet using my mobile number and this is my preferred method of
contacting people, either through FB Messenger or if occasion demands, WhatsApp.

I'll make a point of staying in until mid afternoon if Keith wishes to establish contact today.

Kind regards,

Michael

Quoting "BUCK, Simon" <simon.buck@parliament.uk>:
[Hide Quoted Text]
'Good morning Mr Dawson,

| wonder if it is possible to have your telephone number, | will then pass this on to my colleague Keith
Palmer who will call you later today.

\Kind regards.
'Simon Buck
Office Manager for the

Office of Emma Lewell-Buck MP
Member of Parliament for South Shields

[cid:image001.png@01D34BE8.A2A4EDDO]

19 Westoe Road
South Shields
NE33 4LS

ITEL: 0191 4271240
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